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Barbara Mathews
47 Candia Road
Deerfield, NH 03037

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass is a for profit scheme that does not serve the public interest in New Hampshire. We do
not need the power it would bring nor do the majority of New Hampshire citizens want this project.
Why? Northern Pass, as proposed with the major portion of the route to be constructed above ground,
would deface the state of New Hampshire with mile upon mile of unsightly towers while damaging the
environment and our tourism industry, reducing property values, threatening public health, destroying
wildlife habitat, and industrializing small towns from the Canadian border to Deerfield. Please protect the
public interest and do not approve Northern Pass.

Sincerely,
Barbara Mathews
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